TELEPHONE : MIDDLESBRO’ 4288.

Lloyd’s Bank Chambers,

Middlesbrough, 21lst November 1939

Reference

With reference to your letter of the
16th instent regarding Boiler No0.6384 proposed to
be constructed by Messrs, Stoekton Chemical Engineers
& Riley Boilers Ltd., for Messrs, Wm. Doxford & Sen's
Yard No.664, we now submit herewith for the consider-
ation of the Committee an amended plan in duplicatas,

The Builders will appreciate an early
approval.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyprs,

The Secretary,

LONDON.,.







